
  

  

 

 

Attention North Houston LAC members  

  

The North Houston Quarterly Lunch is Monday 5 March at 1130 at 
Wings and More Hwy 242 and I45. 

 

Golden Eagles member Tip Fuller has requested that this message be sent to all North 

Houston LAC members. It is being sent to all Golden Eagles members to assure delivery. 

 

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles Email Liaison 

davebnewell@gmail.com 
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